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A warm welcome back to all our families! I hope everybody has had wonderful summer and feel thoroughly refreshed and eager to go! I also wish a warm welcome to Mrs Hopkin, our new Year 6 teacher and Miss Laverick our new support assistant who will be working with our Year 3 and 4 children this year. There has been a lovely atmosphere across school these last few days and the children have come back excited and ready to learn, although I don’t think my office can take anymore paintings from our new starters in Reception! I have no doubt that this is once again going to be a fantastic  year for our fantastic school. As always, my door is open to all, and I once again look forward to working with you to ensure the very best for the children we serve.     
Mr Kelly
DIARY DATES
Autumn Fayre – Friday 6th October 3:15 start, kindly organised by the Friends of Hutton Rudby. First meeting this Wednesday 13th at 8pm at The Bay Horse, everyone welcome!
Year 2 visit to Bolton Castle – Friday 15th September.

Year 3 Stone Age day Murton Park – Friday 3rd November 
Individual School Photographs – Monday 2nd October
Parent consultations – 1st /2nd  November
Harvest Festival – Friday 20th  October 1:30pm start at All Saints church.
Break up – Friday 20th October.
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I am delighted with our new school values logo. Local artist Steve Badger took all the children’s ideas across school and represented them in this fantastic logo. I truly feel that the children have encapsulated the true values that make our school a special place to be. 
CURRICULUM
Already there has been outstanding learning taking place throughout school. I have loved visiting classes where the children have been desperate to show me their work! Detailed curriculum newsletters containing overviews and events will be sent out shortly. 
SCHOOL UNIFORM
The children look very smart in their new uniforms and PE kit. I realise that many people have struggled to receive uniform on time. I apologise for this, and I am actively chasing up outstanding uniform orders with our supplier Motif 8. Many thanks for your patience and co-operation.
EXTRA CURRICULA CLUBS
I am delighted that there are so many exciting extra curricula activities available for our children to participate in this term. The first clubs will start on Tuesday 12th September (tomorrow). Please note the days and times of each activity below.

Football club Y5/6 – Starting Tuesday 19th Sept 3:15 – 4:15

Dance Club Y3-Y6 – Starting Monday 18th Sept 3:15 – 4:30 

Netball Club Y5 – Starting Wednesday 13th Sept 3:15 - 4:15 (Y6 – 4:15 – 5:15)

Gymnastics Y2 – Starting Tuesday 12th Sept 3:00 – 4:00 (Year 3 starting Friday 15th Sept 3:15 – 4:30) Y4/5/6 – 4:30 – 5:45
Table Tennis Club – Starting Thursday 21st  Sept 3:15 – 5:00

Multi Sports Club – Starting Monday 18th Sept 3:15 – 4:30 (Y1 –Y6)
SCHOOL LUNCHES

The children will now be making their school meal choices each day. We do have children in school with allergies, and one child in school who has a severe allergy to nuts. Could we ask all our families to avoid sending nuts in packed lunch boxes? This would include some cereal bars, cakes etc. Thank you for your support.
YEAR 6, HAVE YOU APPLIED TO BE OUR NEW HEAD GIRL/BOY/HOUSE CAPTAIN OR PREFECT? OUR SCHOOL NEEDS YOU NOW! ENLIST!!
   WELCOME BACK!





‘Coming together is a beginning, keeping together is a progress, working together is a success!’ HENRY FORD











